
Cotterell Thomas & Thomas Chartered Architects and Building Surveyors

12 September 2001

Your Application No: PWXO 103558 & 9
Case File: E5/8/21

Director of Development Control
Planning Services
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall
Argyle Street
WC1H 8ND

For the attention of Ms Hannah Baker

Dear Madam,

I Viscount House
6A Love Lane
Pinner
Middlesex. HA5 3EF

Tel: 020 8866 1114 Fax: 020 8866 0890

13 SP 2u01

re: 33 Heath Drive, London, NW3 7Sff

We refer to our recent telephone conversations including that earlier today.
We confirm that you had advised that the introduction of windows to the front bay atbasement level is inappropriate and that the widening of the existing garage is notsuitable. Also it would not be appropriate to introduce any new elements includingnew fenestration at basement level to the two front main elevations of this cornerproperty.

We are therefore instructed to revise our Drawings Nod. A3, A8, A9 and Al 1omitting the proposal to introduce the windows to the front bay and widen the existinggarage. We enclose four copies of each of these drawings and please substitute theoriginal drawings submitted with our applications.

We trust our applications may now proceed to approval and we look forward tohearing from you as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully,

Clive Callard
Chartered Building Surveyor
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c.c. Mr. R. Boschetto
Mr. S. Ilan
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